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19th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Executive Headteacher appointment at Uttoxeter Learning Trust   

 
Further to communications shared in February 2021 the Trust have been looking to appoint a 
successor to Miss R Baramuszczak.  We are delighted to announce that Mrs J Rudge has been 
appointed as Interim Executive Headteacher across both Ryecroft Church of England Middle School 
and Thomas Alleynes High School, from September 2021.  This is a new role for the Trust which will 
allow strengths and experience to be shared across schools. We feel that this is particularly important 
as we meet the challenges that continue to be posed by the pandemic in the year to come and support 
all our young people to be happy and successful in school.    

As previously shared Miss Baramuszczak will remain the Headteacher until 31st August and therefore 
continues to be your point of contact.  Again, we wish to take this opportunity to thank Miss 
Baramuszczak for her leadership of Ryecroft Church of England Middle School in recent years.  Any 
additional staffing updates and supporting arrangements will be communicated by Mrs Rudge for 
September to Parents and Carers before the end of the summer term.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Dr Sarah Clark   Mr Ollie Howlett  

(CEO Uttoxeter Learning Trust)  (Chair of Governors)  

CEO:    Dr S Clark 

Telephone: 01889 561820 

Website:  www.uttlt.org 
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